
Every Bishop has a unique story. 
Together, We Are OWU. 

#WEAREOWU

Join us for OWU’s Giving Day, 
Feb. 18, 12 p.m. EST to Feb. 19, 6:42 p.m. EST 

(that gives you 1,842 minutes to give to OWU!)



Our diverse backgrounds, 
interests, talents, and careers 
weave to tell the story of Ohio 
Wesleyan. Every piece of the 
fabric matters. 

We invite you to add even more strength to the OWU 
story by making a gift at owu.edu/WeAreOWU during 
the first-ever We Are OWU giving campaign, Feb. 18-
19. You can help reach 1,842 donors in 1,842 minutes—in 
honor of OWU’s founding year.

Your gift will help OWU move forward to better and help 
students secure their futures at OWU and beyond.

University Advancement
Mowry Alumni Center
61 S. Sandusky Street
Delaware, OH 43015

Interested in mailing your gift instead? 
Send your check to:
University Advancement Office
Mowry Alumni Center
61 S. Sandusky Street
Delaware, Ohio 43015
Be sure to include “We Are OWU” in the memo line!

Thanks to an 
anonymous donor, 
the first $100,000 

raised will be 
matched $1 for 

$1, doubling your 
impact during 
We Are OWU!

Scan to 
give >


